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Update for May 
 
We only have six laptops left to install. These are for office staff who chose to wait for 
summer to get their new ones. It's been a busy three months changing out over 100 
laptops. This big project is now mostly done. So far, it seems the staff are really 
enjoying their new laptops. 
 
We have replaced the security camera at the football field. I was able to purchase a 
good quality used one on eBay. Between Dave Geisenhof and myself, we finished the 
installation on May 13th. We are hoping to set up a camera feed to show still images 
throughout the summer on the progress of the turf project.  
 
I’ve been working with the Secondary office staff on the move to the Elementary this 
summer. We’ve been making plans to set up offices in just a few weeks when we need 
to be out of the building. Since we are one network, it should be quite a simple transition 
for them.  
 
We will also be temporarily expanding the Wifi in places around the Elementary school 
building to accommodate all the activities we will have here this summer. We were lucky 
to have a donation of used access points from another school as they recently 
upgraded their hardware.  
 
Summer work is getting started, and we already have many tasks on our summer to-do 
list. Besides keeping up with the construction project and what they need for the HVAC 
system's network, several big projects are planned. These include moving the entire 
server system to new hardware, updating the camera system software, upgrading the 
phone system software, getting two computer labs ready, and checking all the old 
laptops so they can be used again in classrooms, plus much more. 
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